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6 February 2019 

Dear Parents 

Y5 and Y6 - Young Voices DVD 

We hope you and your children all had a wonderful experience attending and participating in the Young 
Voices concert at the O2 Arena. The children put in a tremendous amount of effort with rehearsals in 
school beforehand. 

The Young Voices team are producing a DVD of each performance at the O2 Arena which can be ordered 
through schools for £9.99 each. We have been informed that the editing process will take at least 6 weeks 
so are going to place an order after half-term.  

If you would like to order a DVD, please fill in and return the slip below with cash/cheque made out to 
Hughenden Primary School no later than Wednesday 27 February. 

Kind regards 

Mr Meatyard and Mrs Kittler 

 

 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Young Voices at the O2 Arena DVD, Tuesday 5 February 2019 

I would like to order …………..… copies of the Young Voices DVD at a cost of £9.99 each. 

I enclose cash/cheque for £ ..……......... 

 

Child’s name ……………………………………………………  Year ……………………………. 

Signed …………………………………………..…………………    Date …………………………… 

 

 

Headteacher: Mrs Sarah Leighton 
Spring Valley Drive, Hughenden Valley, Bucks, HP14 4LR  Tel No: 01494 562501  

Email: office@hughendenprimary.co.uk  www.hughenden.eschools.co.uk 
__________________________________________________________________________________ 

                

 

 

Hughenden Primary School 

 
Working together, Empowering Lives, Enriching Minds 

mailto:office@hughendenprimary.co.uk
http://www.hughenden.eschools.co.uk/

